
ENTERTAINMENT BOOK FUNDRAISER:  Help Catholic Family Support Services to 

continue supporting people in our community.  The 2018/2019 Waikato/Bay of 

Plenty Entertainment Book, with hundreds of money-saving deals on food,  

entertainment and accommodation, is now available to purchase at $65.  A 

percentage of each sale goes directly to CFSS. See the display stand in the 

church foyer; or visit www.entbook.co.nz/9y38215 to order directly. 

 

CATHOLIC MEN’S GROUP  will be meeting on Tuesday 8 May at STM from 7.30 

pm.  All men are welcome’, Contact Emmanuel on 0274114286 or email 

shanbern@xtra.co.nz 

 

ALL SAINTS BY THE SEA PARISH CATHOLIC COAST & COUNTRYSIDE MAGAZINE – 

JUNE 2018 ISSUE:  Would parishioners kindly note that contributions of  parish 

group or committee reports, photos and articles of interest for the Parish maga-

zine, June issue, are now being gratefully accepted. Contributions should be 

emailed to the editor at p.archer@xtra.co.nz . Please note that the final date 

for acceptance of items will be Monday 4 June,    Peter Archer,   Editor 

 

CAMINO DE SANTIAGO:  You are warmly invited to hear Kerry and Christine 

Ryan share their recent pilgrim experience across northern Spain on the 

Camino to Santiago (Way of St James).  The Camino attracted more than 

300,000 pilgrims in 2017. Join us Tuesday, 8 May at 9:30am at the Parish Centre 

or 6pm (after Mass) at the Cluny Retreat Centre 13th Avenue, Tauranga. 

 

DOVE CATHOLIC FELOWSHIP FOR WOMEN:  Tuesday 8 May 2018 at 7 pm at 

Aquinas College Chapel.   A warm invitation to all women “Come join us to 

praise and worship our King of Kings and Lord of Lords".  Jesus is calling you to 

come into His presence as we join together in spontaneous Praise and Worship 

of our beloved Saviour. What a wonderful way to show Him how much we love 

him.  Contact:  Jenny (ph office for contact details). 

 

HOSPITAL CHAPLAINCY & VISITING SICK/HOUSEBOUND:  

 If you are being admitted to Tauranga Hospital and would like to be visited by 

the hospital chaplain/s, please contact the parish office, or when completing 

the hospital admittance form, state that you are Roman Catholic.  If you are 

housebound/sick/elderly and would like to receive a visit from the clergy, 

please contact office.   

 

NOTICE:  The Parish Office will be closed on Monday, 7 May. 

 
NZ CATHOLIC on sale in foyer.  $4.00. 

 
Health & Safety Tip 

Think safety.  Act safely. 
 

 

 

 

 
6th Sunday of Easter 

6 May 2018 
 

 

ANOINTING OF THE SICK to be held on Friday 18 May at the 9am Mass at STM 

Church. 

 

MASS CHANGES: 

 
ST PATRICK’S TE PUKE: Weekday Mass will be held on Thursdays at 9am (no  

Monday or Tuesday Mass).  Tuesday 9am will be a Liturgy of the Word with Holy  

Communion. 

STM Mt MAUNGANUI: Mass Mon, Tue, Wed, Thur, Fri at 9am. 

 

PARISH MISSION to be held from 9 to 16 June 2018.  

Led by the Institute for World Evangelisation - ICPE Mission New Zealand from 

Wellington. A team of 12 will visit the Parish for the Mission including;  

  

Presentation on Vigil and Sunday Masses - Door knocking to go and visit as 

many parishioners as possible in their home.- Evening seminars offering three  

different topics related with the trinity and evangelisation.- Interaction with 

Schools and Colleges –And a variety of other activities. 

We will need to offer billet accommodation for the team, as well as transport 

while in the Parish and food. This will be arranged closer to the time.  

Keep this important time in your diaries and in your prayers. Fr Darren 

 

BAPTISMS:  We welcome into the Catholic faith Sophie van Harselaar, Jack 

Reynolds-Smith and Eden Judd who are receiving the Sacrament of Baptism this 

weekend. 

 

ST PATRICK’S CHURCH HALL:  Asbestos removal will begin at St Patricks  

Church hall on 8 May prior to the halls demolition.  Fr Darren  

 

PRAYER MEETINGS:  A small group from Te Puke and Maketu meets at   

from 5pm to 6pm every Monday at St Patrick’s Church, Te Puke (winter time) 

and St Peter’s Church, Maketu (summer time).  All are most welcome to join us. 

 

 

Papamoa Coast 

http://www.entbook.co.nz/9y38215
mailto:shanbern@xtra.co.nz


AQUINAS COLLEGE OPEN DAY—  Thursday, 30 May:  Two sessions:  

10-11am and 12.30-1.30pm. http://www.aquinas.school.nz/information/

enrolments/ 

Enrolment applications close Fri, 6 July 2018.  See noticeboard for more details.  

Enquiries to Moira ph 543 9032 or email admin@aquinas.school.nz 

 

 

CHRISTIAN MEDITATION. Change of time Wednesday 7.15—8.15pm in  STM Church. 

 

 

ST MARY’S PAEROA  will celebrate the 50th Anniversary of its consecration on Sat 

28 July   with a Mass to be celebrated by Bishop Dennis Browne at 12 noon.   A 

lunch will follow at 1 pm in the Supper Room at the War  

Memorial Hall. An invitation is extended to all past and present  

Parishioners;  to those in the Parishes of The Holy Family and to the wider holy com-

munities.  A number of our immediate past Priests have also been Invited.  Please 

notify your relatives and friends.  For catering purposes,  

contact Sandy Saunders on 07 862 8326 or 021 159 2009 or by email 

at sfsaunders@gmail.com to confirm your attendance.   Please do so by  

30 May.     We look forward to seeing you. 

 

 

SEASONS FOR GROWTH:  On Wed 16 May & Thurs 17 May in Tauranga, a  two-day 

Seasons For Growth [SFG] Training is available for those suitable to become Com-

panions for grief and loss working with small groups of children.   

The children's process is for one hour per week, for eight weeks. 

Application Forms may be requested from Gabi Daly at  

compassio@xtra.co.nz or by phoning her 021-112-6804 or  you may also phone her 

for a conversation about SFG and she will be very happy to answer your  

questions. There are only TWO places left in this training, yet more trainings will  

occur later in the year. 
 

 

DONATIONS TO PARISH OF ALL SAINTS BY THE SEA   

Please phone parish office 575 4807 ext 2 to arrange for planned giving envelopes 

or donations by automatic payments.  You will then be allocated a Planned  

Giving Number and a receipt will be issued in April  each year to enable you to 

claim a tax rebate for your gifting. 

 

FOUND:  NECKLACE—Cross & chain—if you think this maybe 

yours please call into office. 

 

PASSIONIST FAMILY GROUP FORMATION DAY:   

Presenter:  Fr Brian Traynor:  To be held on Sunday, 27 May 

at St Pius X Centre, Beach Rd, Katikati 9.30am to 4.00pm.  

Sessions to explore.  Community:  share ideas and discover 

new ways to build community.  Understanding Grief:   

Relevant topic as we deal with our group members ageing.  

Bring:  Something for a shared lunch.  Tea & coffee  

provided.  For more info ph Merrilyn 575 4148.   

2018 celebrating 30 years PFG in Aotearoa. 

 

PASSIONIST FAMILY GROUP NEWS:  
Martin Family Group  

16 May 2018 10am Church Complex 

Morning tea followed by a brilliant speaker a local lady who 

is truly inspirational. I am told she is the best speaker her 

hearers have listened to. Her name is Aisha Te Kani.  

As usual  everybody is welcome to join us without any  

repeat visits required.  Welcome, welcome, welcome. 

Kolbe Family Group - Our next family group get together is 

planned for Sunday 20th May at Redwood Forest Walks – 

Rotorua.  Meet at 12pm for picnic lunch and then will walk 

some of the trails – There is a cool orienteering map that we 

can get from the Information Centre as well if people are 

interested. All families welcome to join us. Lovely walks and 

scenery! Hope to see you there. Any questions please get in 

touch with Cathy Couch or Janice Basile 

 

READINGS FOR  Feast of The Ascension of the Lord  

13 May 2018 

1. Acts 1:1-11  2.  Ephesians 1:17-23 

GOSPEL:  Matthew 28:16-20 

 

SUNDAY  
MASS TIMES 

 
Mt Maunganui 
9.30am & 5pm  

 
Te Puke 

Saturday Vigil  5pm 
 
 

WEEKDAY  
MASS TIMES 

 
Monday 
9am Mt 

 
Tuesday 
9am Mt  

 
Wednesday 

9am Mt 
 

Thursday 
9am Mt and 

9am Te Puke 
 

Friday 
9am Mt 

 
 

LITURGIES 
 

Tuesday 
9am Te Puke 

(Liturgy of Word & 
Holy Communion) 

 
Saturday 

9am Rosary Mt 
 

Anointing of Sick 
During Fri Mass at  Mt   

18 May, 17 Aug,  
16 Nov 2018 

 
Reconciliation 

Wed to Friday (Mt)  
8.30am to 8.45am. 

Sat (TePuke) 4:30pm 
 

Maketu                
Maori Mass  

2nd Sunday 11.30am 
3rd Sunday  Liturgy  

service 11.30am  
 

NEW WEBSITE:  www.allsaintsbythesea.nz 
Parish Priest:  Fr Darren McFarlane;  Assistant Priest:  Fr Stuart Young 
17 Gloucester Rd, Mt Maunganui 3116.   Ph 07 575 4807  (Parish office Ex 2) 
Email:  admin@allsaintsbythesea.nz  Office hours:  9am to 12 noon Mon to Fri  

MASS INTENTIONS FOR THIS WEEK: 

Mon     

Tues    

Wed      

Thurs      

Fri     

 

Sat & Sun     All Saints by the Sea Parish  

mailto:sfsaunders@gmail.com
mailto:compassio@xtra.co.nz

